
From: Madrigal, Anna-Marie 
Sent: 9/9/2013 2:04:19 PM 

Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon(a>cpuc.ca.gov); Redacted 
Redacted 

Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Lunch: Brian and Paul Clanon 

Sent an Outlook for 12-lpm on Sept 30. 

Please confirm and FWD or send new appt to include Brian Cherry. 

Thanks! 

Anna-Marie Madrigal 
Executive Director's Office 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco CA 94102 
O: 415.703.2492 
F: 415.703.1356 

From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: Monday, September 09, 2013 1:15 PM 
To:|Redacted Madrigal, Anna-Marie 
Subject: Re: Lunch: Brian and Paul Clanon 

Redacted > wrote: 

Anna-Marie, pis work out a date with Bernadette. Thx. 

On Sep 9, 2013, at 1:11 PM,[j 

Hello Paul -

Brian Cherry would like to have lunch with you (no particular subject). 
Are you available on September 30? Can you please let me know. 

Thank you. 



Redacted 

Executive Assistant to Brian K. Cherry 

VP, Regulatory Relations 

Redacted 
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